
 
7th July 2021 
 
To, 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Dear Madam/Sir, 
 

Sub: Corrigendum to the Annual Report for the Financial Year 2020-2021 
 
The Corrigendum is being issued with reference to our letter dated 3rd July 2021 with respect to 
the Annual Report for the Financial Year 2020-2021. 
 
With reference to the captioned subject, we have noticed a typographical error on page number 
46 of the Annual Report. It may be noted that the error is not a material error but a 
typographical error and it does not impact the financial statements in any manner. As soon as 
the typographical error was noticed, necessary rectifications have been promptly executed. 
 
Accordingly, the revised para under the head GENERAL on page 46 shall be read as below: 
 
“Further, your Directors would like to mention that the Managing Director & CEO received         
₹ 139.14 Million as remuneration during the year from Firstsource Group USA Inc. subsidiary of the 
Company.” 
 
The updated Annual Report shall also be available on the website of the Company at 
https://www.firstsource.com/ at ‘Investor Relations’. 
 
We request you to take note of the same and bring it to the notice of the shareholders.  
 
For Firstsource Solutions Limited 
 
 
 
 
Pooja Nambiar 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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